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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Gaoshoua Vang <gaoshoua.vang@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 4:13 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 2015 Ivy Ave E
Attachments: image001.png

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hello Mai,  
 
We just moved in on May 14, 2021. Is there someone who I can talk to about this? 
 
Best phone to reach me is at 651-558-1655.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Gao Vang 
 
On Wed, Jun 9, 2021, 2:53 PM Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hello Ms. Vang, 

  

See attached order and photo regarding the clean up on March 11, 2021.  Videos were sent separately. 

  

  

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 

15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 

Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 
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